
 

 

 

 

CPCTC 2 day Carnival (Sunny, High Winds)

 
 
 

CECIL PARK C.T.C held its annual 2day skeet shoot on 11-12 November 
2017 .Weather was fine and sunny but a strong fickle wind sprang up on 
Sunday afternoon just in time for the doubles event that made targets 
unpredictable . There was 13 squads of shooters , some travelling from 
across the state and Melbourne. There was also a strong contingent from
Queensland.

A one minute silence was observed at the appropriate time to honour
Remembrance Day by all shooters.

A special thanks to all our sponsors who made this two day shoot 
possible :-
Event 1. Ross Dawson Memorial 100 target championship.
Sponsored by John Guberina and Colin Sim.
O/A winner. Mark Corbet.

Event 2. 50 target skeet handicap.
Sponsored by 5 times World Champion John Shima.
O/A winner. Sarah Bennett.

Event 3. 50 target Seb Cavallaro Memorial Championship.
Sponsored by the Cavallaro Family who have personally attended for the past
seven years to present the trophy. Thank you.
O/A winner. Craig O’Neil

Event 4. 25 pair skeet doubles.
Sponsored by Steve Marcon.
O/A winner. Sam Agostino.

O/A High Gun winner was Nigel Hughes.
A special thanks to Wayne Peterson, shoot Marshall. Maria Simon in the
office, ably assisted by Sam Agostino, Paul Saliba and Lorraine Hughes
Q.L.D. ( well done Lorraine. )



Thanks also to Robert Simon and family for cooking the free barbecue on 
both days. Thanks to all those who volunteered to fill the traps and those who 
referred and scored in the various shoot offs.
The randomly selected 2 nominations back winners were Peter Mc'William 
and Jesse Sheather.

A highlight of the second day was the induction into the N.S.W Skeet Hall Of 
Fame of Adrian and Julian Lucchitti. Both of these shooters have won 
numerous State and National Skeet titles and Julian is already a member of 
the National Skeet Hall Of Fame. On hand to welcome them into the H.O.F 
was Fred Rapley, official of the N.S.W. Clay Target Association ,our own elder 
statesman, Reg Clarke, National and N. S.W H.O.F, Scott Wright N.S.W
H.O.F and Shane Bennett N.S.W H.O.F. Adrian and Julian were presented 
with their royal blue H.O.F jackets and now join an elite squad of N.S.W 
Skeet shooters. Congratulations.Finally a big thank you to all the shooters 
who attended and made this 2 day event possible.




